
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                 

 
 

Patrick Family Housing 
www.Patrick-Family-Housing.com 
 
Welcome Center 
453 Shrike Drive 
(321) 779-9785 

    Leasing Office on Base 
1060 S.Patrick Drive 
(321)613-3810 

    Maintenance Office 
5446 Stormy Lane 

      
    Patrick Family Housing Staff  
   Community Director – Brenda  
    Haynes 
     Community Manager-Nancy Free 
    Leasing Specialists -  Maribel    
    Davila  
     Resident Services Specialist 

Mary Hughes 
     Frances Worden 

Maintenance Director - Jacob Guynn 
Maintenance Supervisor - Michael Alf 
Maintenance Staff: 
Ron Reigel  
Robert Glover  
Dave Pena  
Ben Knowlton  
Fritz Distel 
Richard Randall 
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2nd Annual Easter Egg Hunt Even t- Cancellation                                                               
 
Due to uncontrollable circumstances we have to cancel 
our Easter Egg Hunt that was scheduled for April 12. We 
will have lots of candy filled Easter Eggs to hand out in 
both leasing offices next week. We will raffle off all the 
Easter Baskets we bought for the event. Stop by either 
office for your raffle ticket the week of April 10 – 13th. 
Drawing will be held on Friday the 14th.  
 
Hunt Update 2017                                                                                           
 
April 13 ~ Employment Workshop~ 
              9 am to 10 am Workshop 
              10 am to 1:00 pm Hiring Fair 
  
Employment Workshop/Hiring Fair on April 13th for all military spouses, military members, 
gold star families, veterans, employers, and service organizations.  These events are free of 
cost.  
               *Discover flexible jobs for a wide array of industries and skill levels  
               *Gain valuable insight on career planning during the workshop at 8:30 am.  Dress 
                 professionally and bring resumes.  
               *Complimentary professional headshot photos and resume available. 
               *Contact Dan Smith for questions: Dsmith@uschamber.com                       
                <mailto:Dsmith@uschamber.com> 
                             
 
Maintenance Helpful tips 321-779-9785/321-613-3810                                    
 
Maintenance Helpful 

 
 

 
 

    Maintenance Helpful Tips 321-779-9785/321-613-3810 
• Work on the irrigation in Pelican Coast is this weekend. The 

service provider may have to enter some of the backyards. 
  

• We continue to have an issue with the playground fence in 
Pelican Coast. The slats are being kicked out.  If you see any 
children kicking or damaging the playground slats please say 
something or let us know. 
  

• All fenced in backyards need to be mowed and edged. Please 
keep our community beautiful by complying with the policy. 
  

• All pets are required to be on a leash at all times when 
outside the home. 
  

• Don’t forget if you are deployed bring your orders by one of 
our offices and we will take care of the mowing for your 
family (fenced in backyards). It’s important that you clean up 
after your pets or the landscapers will not mow the area. 

http://www/
mailto:Dsmith@uschamber.com
mailto:Dsmith@uschamber.com
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April 2017                                                           
                Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

      1 
APRIL FOOL’S 

DAY 
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4 
 

5 
 

6  
Lollipop 

Thursday 

7 
 

8 

9 10 
Candy filled 
Easter Eggs 
& raffle 
tickets 

11   
Candy filled 
Easter Eggs & 
raffle tickets 

12 
Candy filled 

Easter Eggs & 
raffle tickets 

13 
Candy filled 

Easter Eggs & 
raffle tickets 

14 
Drawing for 
Easter 
Baskets 

15 

16  

 
EASTER SUNDAY 

17 
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19 
 

20 
Lollipop 

Thursday 

21 
 

22 
 

23 
 
 
30 

24 
 

25 26 27 
Lollipop 

Thursday 

28 29 

 

Calendar Events                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 

• Stop by either Leasing office for candy filled Easter Eggs & a raffle ticket for a chance to 
win an Easter Basket.  

 

• Lollipop Thursday-Every Thursday. Located on-base and off-base. 
 


